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Tasmanian Planning Commission
GPO Box 1691
Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

As a local surgeon, | am appalled at the proposed cost of this stadium and what that money could instead do for the
tea;lth system. It amazes me, looking at the waiting list for clinics and the second waiting list for surgery, how this gross
misuse of public funds could even be considered. The government is going about this in a secret manner and trying to
avoid comment with public submissions due in the first week of January when people may still be on leave, this must be
extended. There needs to be strong guidelines to ensure transparency and avoid interference in the PoSS assessment.
The secrecy and misuse of public funds is staggering.

| have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.

The long term costs should have the stadium cannot be born by the public and the carbon offset has not been fully
worked out. The stadium would be a gross contribution to climate change.

Yours faithfully,

Rob Bohmer





